
Maternity Service Engagement - Flash Report
June 2023

Progress/
achievements

Next Steps Future Plans

• LATNEM Engagement 
Session – feedback shared 
with PIMHS & Maternity 
service resulting in You 
Said/We Did response.

• Attended Aberdeenshire 
Wellbeing festival in May to 
promote PIMHS

• PMHNS – NHSG MNPI 
Spotlight Bulletin submission 
Perinatal Mental Health 
Network Scotland (PMHNS) 
(office.com)

• NHSG maternity feedback 
options scheduled to share 
regularly on social media and 
shared with Keep MUM for 
further promotion.

• New venue for Moray MVP 
at Elgin Library.

• Attended Lothian Perinatal 
Collaborative 

• Congratulatory card 
competition forms 
circulated across all 
maternity areas for design 
submissions from public 

• Clinical leadership identified 
for taking forward SLWGs to 
review BiG web content

• Identify & schedule groups in 
Aberdeenshire engagement 
sessions in Autumn

• NHSG & MVP Maternity 
Charter in final stage of 
review – plan to launch end 
of July

• Antenatal care and inpatient 
postnatal care identified as 
key areas for improvement 
and collaboration opportunity 
– to take improvement work 
forward with MVPs. 

• Support engagement around 
fertility webpages

• Gauge interest with partners 
for setting up and chairing a 
Grampian/North East 
Perinatal and Infant 
Collaborative

• Dates for SLWGs to review 
BiG web content to be set

• Set date for MVP Network 
meeting in Autumn

• Review card design 
submissions and progress to 
print. 

• Share HV feedback from 
Aberdeen City PEEP 
engagement with HV team

• Reach out to Muslim, 
Ukraine and Syrian 
hubs/groups 

• Take forward Care 
Assurance and Reflection 
Tool (CART) feedback with 
senior midwives

• Recreate digital experience 
tree for Maternity services

Got a question or query? Please email: 
gram.maternityengagement@nhs.scot

Maternity Voices Partnership
Local area meeting dates
Aberdeen City MVP 23rd May, 4th July
Central & South MVP April, 26th June
Moray & Banff MVP 17th May, 26th July
North Aberdeenshire – not currently active, seeking volunteer chair.

Welcome to Aberdeen City MVP’s new co-chairs, Arleen Cameron and 
Louise Dredge.  Both Arleen and Louise are doulas with Aberdeen Birth 
Collective (ABC). 

The Central and South MVP is active again thanks to co-chairs 
Penelope Peacock and Victoria White for volunteering to lead this 
group.  

Birth in Grampian Website Review
Clinical leadership has been identified to allow us to begin reviewing content on the Birth in Grampian 
website https://www.birthingrampian.scot.nhs.uk/
This will be carried out in collaboration with lived experience representatives that have been identified 
through recent engagement sessions and the MVP.  Following feedback, the review will begin with these 
tabs:
• Your Health & Wellbeing
• Infant Feeding
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